Dear Prof. Ɖuran,
Thank you for considering our manuscript entitled “Synthesis, characterization and biological activity of new Ni(II), Pd(II) and Cr(III) complex compounds with chlorhexidine” for publication.

We thank the reviewers for their helpful comments which we believe have helped strengthen our manuscript. We have prepared a point-by-point response to the comments of the reviewers, which we have attached separately.

We hope that we have addressed all the concerns raised by the reviewers and we look forward to your final decision concerning the manuscript.
Sincerely yours,

Dr. Mirela Călinescu

